10. Heidi Makes Her Bed

WORKSHEET 1

COMPREHENSION

Read the passage given below and answer the questions.

Once upon a time an old lady found a baby under a rose bush. She took her home and named her Rose. Rose grew up into a very pretty girl. She was very kind and did all the work in the cottage. Every day the old woman went to the market. One day, a stranger came to the cottage. He was thirsty and hungry and asked Rose for a drink of water and food. She drew some water from the well and gave it to him. Then Rose gave him some bread, an apple and a cup of milk. The man blessed her and went away. The next day, an old woman came. Her clothes were torn and she was lame. Rose gave her a gown and made her sit in a chair. She washed her feet and gave her food and milk. Suddenly, there was a flash and the woman changed into a fairy. She told Rose that the man who had come was her son, the Prince of Fairyland. He wished to marry her because she was so kind. Rose and her mother agreed. The fairy took them to her beautiful palace, where Rose and the Prince were married and lived happily ever after.

A. Answer the following questions.

- 1. Where did the old woman find the baby?
- 2. What did the old woman do every day?
- 3. What did Rose do for the stranger?
- 4. What did the old lame woman do for Rose?

B. Complete the following using the correct options.

The next day, ______ [a young/an old] woman came. Her clothes were ______ [beautiful/torn] and she was ______ [lame/pretty]. Rose gave her a ______ [cap/gown] and washed her ______ [feet/face]. She gave her ______ [fruits/food] and ______ [milk/juice].

GRAMMAR

A. Add suitable conjunctions in the sentences below.

- 1. Please give me onions, tomatoes, a cabbage ______ some peas.
- 2. Will you have an orange _____ an apple?
- 3. You can go up to the railing _____ don't go beyond that.
- 4. I did not have change _____ I gave the bus conductor ten rupees.
- 5. They came back ______ they had missed the train.



VOCABULARY AND WRITING

A. Make a pair of sentences with each word to bring out the difference in its meanings.

1. Park	
Park	
2. Nail	
Nail	
3. Rose	
Rose	
4. Palm	
Palm	